



P.E Newsletter



Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a fabulous term showcasing our talents in P.E and this newsletter will

provide just a snapshot of the things we have been up to!

Reception have continued to work on their speed, balance and coordination skills. Miss Brindle and Mrs Openshaw have been so impressed with the progress our youngest superstars have made since September! Also working on movement skills was Year 1. I wonder if they can show you the different types of jump they have learnt?



Year 3 have been improving their ability to control and dribble the ball in Football and Year 4 have been working on perfecting their push pass in Hockey. Also developing their Hockey skills this half term was Year 6, who have really enjoyed their unit with Miss Ruscoe. I was lucky enough to watch some very competitive matches last week!



Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 have been working hard in their Gymnastics lessons led by Beth Tweddle coaches this term. Children have demonstrated determination and resilience over the weeks to produce some excellent sequences and routines. I wonder if you have seen any examples on our Twitter?

Earlier this term, students in Year 3 and 4 represented Beaumont brilliantly in Netball tournaments hosted at St. Joseph's. The hard work

and skills they had learnt at the after school club with Miss Toone and Mrs Suresh were certainly on show!





















Our Year 3 and 4 Girls and Boys Football team also performed brilliantly at Ladybridge High School in November. There was some excellent football on show and our teams demonstrated fantastic teamwork and perseverance throughout. We are so proud of some of our girls who competed in their first competitive Football fixtures and even scored a goal! The boys team won most of their matches and we saw several goals scored by Harris, Vithujan and Yousuf. I must add that I think Zainul may be England's next Jordan Pickford!



Another highlight of this term was our trip to David Lloyd to work on multi-sports and developing our teamwork and leadership skills! Four of our Key Stage 2 children had a wonderful time and represented the school brilliantly.



Always a fun (but muddy!) competition comes in the form of the Cross Country events at Moss Bank Park. A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6 runners who battled the rain and completed the course over 4 races! A special mention to Naomi and Ibrahim who were our fastest runners in their race!

Our Year 5 and 6 Basketball squad enjoyed representing

Beaumont at Canon Slade earlier this term. We learnt new skills, scored some great goals and had a fantastic evening. I think we even saw Kaitlyn discover a new talent...

Some of our children had the opportunity to visit Old Trafford to watch Manchester United take on Crystal Palace in the Carabao Cup earlier this year. Although a trip to watch Bolton Wanderers would have been better, I hear they had a great time!

From Reception to Year 6, after school clubs have continued to be a huge success and it is great to see that so many of you have























already signed up to our Spring extra-curricular clubs. We love to see the sporting activities our children take part in out of school too, so please continue to share your sporting successes with us via Twitter or bring your medals and certificates into school to share with your peers.

Finally, well done on a super term of P.E. We are already looking forward to more festivals, tournaments, and all things sport in the new year!

Have a lovely break.

Miss Mitchell-Yorke

P.E Lead



















